
Enquiries can be made to nzchampionships2020@outlook.com 
 

NZ MARCHING CHAMPIONSHIPS 2020 

TICKET INFORMATION 

The 2020 NZ Marching Championships will be a ticketed event for all spectators over the 

two days of competition – 27th & 28th March.  

Spectator tickets can be purchased via Try Booking from 9:00am on Wednesday the 15th of 

January 2020 and will close at midnight Tuesday 24th March 2020. 

Try Booking Link: https://www.trybooking.co.nz/DKP 

There are two areas to choose from when purchasing your tickets. Please choose carefully 

as tickets are not able to be changed once your purchase is confirmed. There are also no 

limits for the amount of tickets you can purchase. 

Main Grandstand  

This grandstand is at floor level and is directly in front of the Marching field giving you the 

closest seats to all the action.  

Friday:  $5.00 for all spectators  

Saturday:  $35.00 per ADULT (13+years) 

                   $20.00 per CHILD (5-12years) 

Upper Level Seating 

This area is up on Level 1 of the Arena and is to the right side of the Marching field. Ideal for 

those that like to see great formations and angles.  

Friday:  $5.00 for all spectators 

Saturday:  $20.00 per ADULT (13+years) 

                   $10.00 per CHILD (5-12years) 

Both of these areas are General Admission. First in first served on the day.  

Children under 5 are free to attend providing they do not require their own seat. Please 

purchase a ticket if you wish them to have their own space.  

Wristbands will be provided on your first entry into the Arena each day. 

Team members and Team management are not required to purchase a ticket to enter the 

Team Seating on the Upper Level left side of the Marching field. This area is accessed via the 

Team Lounge only.  

Wheelchair access is only available for the Main Grandstand option. Prams may be taken 

into the Arena to the Main Grandstand only but are required to be left behind the seating. 

https://www.trybooking.co.nz/DKP

